
   

Important Notice 
 

Thank you for always using 

our services, we appreciate your visits. 

Our Swimming pool 

will Not be available from  

2nd of October to 11th of October. 

due to maintenance of the pool . 

It will be available from 8:30AM 

on 12th of October. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Minato City Sports Center 


